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Humans have been harvesting and using fur since the beginning of time. To pass this 

bill would be taking away a way of life that has existed in Oregon since before we 

were even a state. We allow using recreational marijuana, decriminalized drugs, 

encourage the homeless to build camps on our sidewalks and destroy the 

environment with their trash and human waste, and we encourage abortions, but 

harvesting animal fur is somehow wrong? I don’t buy it. HB 3390 is just another bill 

attacking the outdoorsmen and women that the Portlandia folks detest so much. I 

don’t go into Portland or Eugene and demand they adopt my way of life, it’s time for 

them to stop trying to force their ways on me.  


